
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

            30th March 2018 
 

Annual Parish Meeting 
 
 

Members of the public are invited to attend the Annual Parish Meeting that has been arranged for the 9th April 2018 at 7.00pm at 

the Community Centre, Littledean for the transaction of business in the following Agenda. Members of the Council are reminded 

that the Council has a general duty to consider the following matters in the exercise of any of its functions: Equal Opportunities, 

Crime & Disorder, Health & Safety and Human Rights. Items shown in green are for decision all other items are for information 

only. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Vicky Roberts Clerk to the Council  
 

Agenda 
 
1. Welcome and introductions 

 
2. Apologies 
 
3. Chairman of the Parish Council’s Report 
 
4. Parish Council Finance Report 
 
5. Reports 

5.1. County Councillor – Richard Boyles 
5.2. District Councillor – Dave Hawthorne and Bernie O’Neill 
5.3. Police – Rob Dix 
5.4. Littledean Community Association – Keith Wallis 
5.5. Charity Trustees – Henry Boughton, Ray Hawkins, Keith Wallis & Peter Adams 
5.6. Littledean Allotments Association – Sue Boyce and Gill Brooks 
5.7. Littledean Churches – to be advised 

 
6. Parishioners questions and comments 
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